BOARD OF EDUCATION

Philip Jessen President

Janine Thomas Vice President Ashley Happy Adam Fish Ronald Smith

Hartford Central School

PO Box 79, 4704 State Route 149 Hartford, New York 12838 518-632-5222 www.hartfordcsd.org



"Hartford Central School, a community of educators, students, parents, and friends, dedicates itself to developing citizens who are productive and compassionate, and who, through their creativity and responsibility, will be assets to the greater community."

Andrew Cook Superintendent 632-5931

Shelley Dupuis Middle School/ High School Principal 632-5923

Bethellen Mannix Elementary Principal/ Special Education Chairperson 632-5222

Amanda Howard District Treasurer 632-5931

October 28, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The dates for our Middle School (Grades 6-8) Parent-Teacher Conferences have been scheduled for:

- November 8th (Evening Conference Date)-Conferences scheduled up until 6:00 pm
- November 18th
- November 23rd

Students in grades 6-8 will be released at 11:45 on the dates above. Students in 9-12 will follow their regular schedule and will not be impacted by the conference days.

Parent-Teacher conferences are an important element in helping students reach their full academic potential, increase communication between school and home, and develop a plan for improvement or enrichment. This year conferences will be held in person. You may also request a virtual conference using Google Meet if you prefer. Google Meet is a video conferencing app that will allow you to participate by video or by phone.

If you are interested in scheduling a parent-teacher conference for your child(ren), please contact Mrs. Parrott-Fuller in the Guidance Office at 632-5222 Ext. 306. Also, if you are requesting a virtual conference you will need to provide an email address for the virtual meeting invite.

As always if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the district.

Sincerely.

Shelley Dupuis

Middle/High School Principal